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Dear Rosemalers, 

This is short notice but with the Christmas holiday, etc. the Vine is slightly later than we had 
hoped it would be. 

2002WRA 
Officers 

Gro Martt K/e/tsch, President 
GottaJupe@yahoo.com 
(360) 871-0418 

Patrfcla Smuladen, Vtce President 
psmaal@pugetcom 
(425) 641-3598 

Marlene Echanlz, Secretary 
(360) 427-3873 

Kathy Anderson, Treasurar 
N ALAND@hevanetcom 
(503) 297~7 

Carol Voigt. Financial Secretary 
carol'l47@foxintemetnet 
(253) 566-0405 

Barb Smith, Membership Secl'etary, 
Vine Editor, Printing & Mailing 
barbsptg@cvc.net 
(541) 882-4756 

Lois Clauson, Past Pl'9Siden1 
Litennisse@aol.com 
(360) 377-3518 

Gudrun Berg and Nina Kurrie, 
Mini Workshop Co-Chairman 
Gudrun: (425) -438-9720 
Nina: (360) 387-4157 
nordicnina@hotmaH.com 

Regional Chalnnen: 

Nina Ku"le, Island/Snohomish County 
NORDICNINA@hotmail.com 
(360) 387-4157 

Lois Clauson, Kitsap County 
Littennisse@aol.com 
(360) 377-3518 

Dede May, King County 
ac_may@msn.com 
(206) 933-3003 

Julie Ann Hebert. Pierce County 
Julhebert@aol.com 
(253) 8-41-3392 

WESTERN ROSEMALERS PRESENTS 
VESTERHEIM GOLD MEDALIST 

KA THY ANDERSON 
A SPECIAL 3-DAY WORKSHOP 

When: January 15, 16 and 17, 2003 

Holy Trinity Lutheran Church 
8501 S. E. 40th St. 

Mercer Island, Washington 

Class fee for WRA members $75.00 
Non-members $105.00 

Kathy will provide a base coated and antiqued 811 plate 
Plus 

Another project to be decided 
Painters will pay for the woodenware at the class 

Send a check to reserve your spot, (see page 9), to: 

Workshop Steward 
Pat Smaaladen 

4626 154th Place S.E. 
Bellevue, WA 98006 

Co-chairmen of this event Pat Smaaladen and Gro Marit Kleitsch 

P.S. - Don't forget the WRA meeting at the Nordic Heritage Museum on 
Sunday, January 19th - Gro Marit Kleitsch 

The Acanthus Vine is published 4 times a year approximately two weeks prior to the coming meeting. News 
items that any member deems interesting or beneficial to our members is welcome. Send as Word Doc attached 
to e-mail if possible to Bart> Smith (address above); or surface mail to Gro Martt Kleitsch. 
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